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NCEAC/HEC/GPGC-Mansehra/10-24 

October 21, 2024 
Chairperson/Head of Department 
Govt. Postgraduate College Mansehra 
 
Subject: Provisional Approval for launching BS in Artificial Intelligence 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
Reference your application for the Zero Visit of the BS Artificial Intelligence degree program 
and the subsequent visit by the National Computing Education Accreditation Council (NCEAC). 
I am pleased to inform you that provisional approval has been granted for your institution to launch 
the BS Artificial Intelligence program starting in Fall 2024, with an initial intake of one batch, 
limited to 50 students. Please note that this provisional approval is subject to final approval by the 
NCEAC General Council. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
M Jawad Hussain Bukhari 

Program Manager 
NCEAC 
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